
Enforcement Notice Appeal  
Internal Consultation Request 

 
From: Sarah Castle – scastle@winchester.gov.uk 

Appeals Officer - appeals@winchester.gov.uk  
  
Location: The Old Piggeries 

Firgrove Lane, North Boarhunt 
Winchester 
PO17 6JF 
 

WCC Application Ref: 16/00061/WKS 
PINS Appeal Ref: APP/L1765/C/19/3242323 
 
Appeal Start Date: 21.07.2020 
Appeal Procedure: Public Inquiry 
  
Respond by: 21 August 2020 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
YOUR DEPARTMENT: HCC Highways Development Planning 
 
YOUR COMMENTS: 
 
With regard to APP/L1765/C/19/3242323, it has not been possible to review plans or 
conduct a site visit, therefore no comments can be made on the layout and access for this 
dwelling. HCC Highways Development Planning is satisfied that a small increase in vehicle 
movements can be safely accomodated at the Firgrove Lane / Southwick Road Junction.    
 

 


